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For many of your young people external exams are fast approaching and some of them might still be considering their next steps.

In this edition we highlight some current technical and vocational pathways available to young people, and their families, in the

region. Apprenticeships, T-Levels and traineeships are part of the government agenda to address the skills gap identified by

employers and businesses. For young people looking for work experience there are some in-person and virtual opportunities

highlighted in this newsletter, along with advice on how you can support them in seeking opportunities.

You can find more information on the South East Midlands Careers Hub on our website

https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/directory/local-offer/45bcdb6a-b116-427f-a98e-3ae9e2f6abc7



